
 

 

Tuesdays  
1:00pm to 2:00pm  

 

 
 

Wednesdays  
1:00pm to 2:00pm 
 6:00pm to 7:00pm 

 

Online ASL Classes  

Spring 2024 

The ASL Services at the Provincial Deaf & Hard of Hearing Services is  excited to introduce the 
TrueWay ASL curriculum for our upcoming classes. Kindly sign up below. Instead of categorizing 

by ASL levels, we’ll be organizing groups based on ASL skill proficiency.  

Please register: COURSE REGISTRATION (SPRING 2024) 

 

Deadline: March 29th  

Who can register? 

• Families with a child under the age 

of 19 and 

• Families with a family member who 

is Deaf or hard of hearing. 

 

 

Important Details 
• Class schedule  

April 8 – May 3 

May 13 - June 7  

No classes on May 6 to 10 

 

Questions or Inquiries 

• FAQ for ASL support or resources, or 

contact us at 

ASL.Program@gov.bc.ca   

 

 

 

Thursdays  
 5:00pm to 6:00pm 
6:30pm to 7:30pm 

Fridays  
 10:00am to 11:00am 
12:00pm to 1:00pm 

https://forms.gle/uFq392BzBFLqGFpD6
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/assets/gov/family-and-social-supports/services-for-people-with-disabilities/deaf-and-hard-of-hearing/frequently_asked_questions_asl.pdf
mailto:ASL.Program@gov.bc.ca

